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Richardson County Board meets

(KLZA)--During their weekly appointment with Sheriff Rick Hardesty, The
Richardson County Commissioners approved a request from the Sheriff to rehire
former employee Dexter Holliday who has completed the Nebraska Law
Enforcement Training certification as a deputy sheriff.

The Board also approved the three-year Comunity Plan developed and presented
by 4-County Juvenile Services Grant Administrator Laura Osborne.

Commissioners also approved entering into agreements with Trace Vardsveen
and and Dr. Richard Wiener along with Johnson, Nemaha and Pawnee counties
for to complete the Evaluation of Diversion Program Data.

The Commissioners also approved a resolution to extnd payment of leavethrough

June, 30, 2021 to county employees affected by a positive test of COVID-19 or a
mandatory quarantine requirement.

Many Signals Communications



